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To:

Departments/Units/Divisions/Teams
From:

The Budget Committee:

Michael Gregoryk (Chair), Linda Baldwin, Sandra Bollier, Jennifer Galbraith,


Joanne Greenspan, Richard McGowan, Mohammed Naim, John Nixon,


Kate Scott, Joan Sholars, and Audrey Yamagata-Noji

Date:
February 28, 2006

Subject:
New Resources Allocation Process and Budget Review and Development Process
The Budget Committee has developed the New Budget Allocation Resources and Budget Review and Development Processes, which will be partially implemented during the 2006-07 budget development process.  For your information, attached are two flow charts, which demonstrate the New Resources Allocation Process and the Budget Review and Development Process.
The new budget processes were developed with the following specific goals:
· Integrate and align with the College’s Planning for Institutional Effectiveness (PIE) process.

· Define method for allocating new resources.

· Review of current “status quo” budgets.
· Provide budget flexibility within departments, divisions, and teams.
· Conclude with an annual review of the budget process.

For the Budget Review and Development Process, budget managers will receive additional information under a separate cover along with the Status Quo Changes for Tentative Budget 2006-07 sheets.  Regarding the New Resources Allocation Process, Mt. SAC has recently been notified by the State Chancellor’s Office that the College has received an additional $681,009 in one-time funds allocated from the 2004-05 fiscal year.  The Budget Committee has recommended, and President O’Hearn has decided, to implement a trial of the New Resources Allocation Process by allocating the $681,009 in one-time funds with the integration of the new PIE process.
The PIE process focuses on resources needed to support efforts at improving the work you do in your department or unit.  Consequently, the New Resources Allocation Request(s) should be based on innovation, change and/or improvement, as defined through PIE goals.
Attached is a new form to submit new resources requests, which should align with the PIE process.  Please submit the New Resources Allocation Request form as listed below:

· The departments and/or units should generate, approve and prioritize their requests which are derived from their PIE efforts.
· All departments and/or units must complete the attached New Resources Allocation Request form and submit to their Divisions for additional review and prioritization no later than April 3, 2006.  Divisions may summarize and prioritize all department requests, but all of the submitted New Resources Allocation forms must be attached to the summary.

· All New Resources Allocation Request forms should then be submitted to the appropriate Vice President by May 1, 2006.
Due to the limited amount of funds available for allocation, please provide documentation to support the amount(s) requested, such as price quotes from vendors, copy of catalog, etc.  Also, include any ancillary costs, such as ongoing maintenance, annual software upgrades, etc.
Please feel free to contact any of the members of the Budget Committee with questions related to this process.
